
From: Daniel Dominguez
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Closure Sampling
Date: Monday, October 5, 2020 1:16:27 PM

We will be collecting composite closure samples on the N Line (nRM2006235833) on Wednesday,
October 7, 2020 at 7 am.
This is our 48 hour notice.
 
Thank you,
 
Daniel Dominguez
Sr. Project Manager
Hungry Horse, LLC
(mobile) 575-441-2504
ddominguez@hungry-horse.com
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